
Qwest

1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206

Seattle, Washington  98191

Phone: (206) 398-2507 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Adam L. Sherr
Senior Attorney
Regulatory Law 
December 28, 2004
Via E-Mail and

Overnight Mail
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250


Re:
Docket No. UT-032162 – Restatement Complaint


Payment of Penalty
Dear Ms. Washburn:

In Order No. 3 in the above-referenced docket, the Commission approved a settlement agreement between Qwest and Commission Staff.  Paragraphs 20 and 22 of that order require Qwest to pay a penalty of $48,000 within fifteen days of entry of the order.  As Order No. 3 was served on December 15, 2004, Qwest’s payment is due December 30.  

Enclosed is Qwest’s check in the amount of $48,000.  Please contact me should you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Adam L. Sherr
ALS/llw

Enclosure

cc:
Lisa Watson (w/o encl.)

